
Janua.s"Y 29, 1968 

Dear Graashoppsr Alumni and Staff: 

We are pleased to enclose a set of photographs representing 
the range of activities dur-lng the 1967 season at Grasshoppero 
There is also a class picture of your fellow students and staff 
for that season. 

We hope that these pictures will serve t,o remind you or 
the good times and hard work that we sharedo We '1.'0U.ld like very 
much to hear from you, bringing us up-to-date on your present 
activities, your plans, and your accomplisrunents. 

Let us say again how pleased l'.'.l'J a.:re with the resear·ch wa 
accomplished during 1967 o ~,;e can say it was one of the most 
successful summers we have had at Grasshopper. 

BeBt wlshes for tha future. 

Sincerely yours, 

w .CJ.- L~u. ~ 
Wj_lliam A~~~ 
Director 

JameaE.~ 
Assistant Director 

University of Arizona 
Archaeological Field School 


